Statement from Andrew Dreyfus, Blue Cross Blue Shield of Massachusetts President &
CEO, on Berkshire Medical Center Purchase of North Adams Regional Hospital

BOSTON — April 24, 2014 — Today's news of Berkshire Medical Center's agreement to purchase North
Adams Regional Hospital, as well as reopen the emergency room within the next month is terrific for our
members and the community. We are grateful to the leadership team at Berkshire Medical Center, led by David
Phelps, for their commitment to ensuring that Blue Cross members affected by the North Adams Regional
Hospital's closure have had continued access to excellent, high quality, patient-centered care, and we are proud
to call them our partner.

About Blue Cross Blue Shield of Massachusetts

Blue Cross Blue Shield of Massachusetts (www.bluecrossma.com) is a community-focused, tax-paying, not-for-
profit health plan headquartered in Boston. We are the trusted health plan for more than 31,500 Massachusetts
employers and are committed to working with others in a spirit of shared responsibility to make quality health
care affordable. Consistent with our corporate promise to always put our 2.8 million members first, we are rated
among the nation's best health plans for member satisfaction and quality. Connect with us

on Facebook, Twitter, YouTube and Linkedin.

For further information: CONTACT: Sharon Torgerson 617-246-2357 sharon.torgerson@bcbsma.com
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